
PROJECT EXPERIENCE

Fisher Arnold was contracted to design multiple improvements to the Town of Rossville’s water treatment 

and distribution system. The work at the water plant, at a cost of $900,000, included new high service pumps 

which double the plant’s output, a new aerator, a new well, piping, complete electrical rehabilitation, a new 

natural gas-powered emergency generator, and complete controls rehabilitation. Other system improvements 

include piping upgrades and an emergency generator for a water booster pump station serving a critical 

area and elevated tank communication upgrades. 
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